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Governor Musgrove Presents CDBG Funds to 
City of Laurel 

 
(Laurel, MS) – Governor Ronnie Musgrove presented the City of Laurel with a check 
representing $450,000 in Community Development Block Grant funds today.  The grant 
through the Mississippi Development Authority will be used to improve water and sewer 
drainage. 
 
“When we work to bring new businesses and jobs into our communities, they want to 
know that the infrastructure is in place to support them,” Musgrove said.  “Our 
infrastructure, especially with regards to water and sewer issues, is part of the foundation 
on which we are growing Mississippi.” 
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